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Benefits Administration Webinar - IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

 
Date:    Thursday, December 9, 2021  

   9:00 am – 10:00 
             
Virtual Instructor:  Ann Wohl, TLC Program Manager 
 
TLC has scheduled a webinar on December 9, 2021 to present the following 
IMPORTANT INFORMATION for the upcoming 2022-2023 Plan Year:  

 New Deadlines for submitting Renewal Data Sheet 
 Announcement on Open Enrollment dates  
 Update on COBRA Administration 

 

Please use this link to register: 

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/2527497273477690894 

 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining 
the webinar. 

 
  
  

 

 
 

 

 

Please do not reply to this e-mail. You may send inquiries to The Local Choice 
mailbox at tlc@dhrm.virginia.gov. 


